
100% Merlot 

Cachapoal Valley

The grapes are carefully selected 
and sorted to ensure only the 
highest quality fruit is used. 

Undergoes a vinification process 
that emphasizes fruit expression 
and careful handling. It begins 
with grapes harvested from their 
vineyards in the Cachapoal Valley, 
Chile, known for its Mediterranean 
climate and ideal conditions for 
Merlot. The winemaking process 
focuses on preserving the natural 
flavors and aromas of the fruit, 
resulting in a balanced and 
elegant wine. 

Alcohol: 13,5%

Is aged in French and American 
oak barrels for12 months, 
according to VINVM.

Colour: bright Ruby .
Nose: Generous aromas of ripe 
plum, blackberry and blackcurrant 
with a hint of dried herbs.
Palate: it is bright and 
well-balanced with fine-grained 
tannins, lively acidity, and a soft, 
elegant finish.
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Chateau Los Boldos
Tradition Reserve Merlot
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